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December 9, 2019 
 
 

To: Members of the Board of Directors 

  

From: Laurena Weinert, Clerk of the Board 
 
 
 Subject:  California Department of Transportation Proposed High-Occupancy            

Toll Lanes in North Orange County 
 
 

Regional Planning and Highways Committee Meeting of December 2, 2019 

 

 Present: Directors Bartlett, Chaffee, Delgleize, Muller, M. Murphy, R. Murphy, 
and Pulido 

 Absent: None 
 

 
Committee Vote 
 
This recommendation was passed by the Members present. 
 
Director Pulido was not present to vote on this item. 
 
 
Committee Recommendation 
 
Request the California Department of Transportation to include a high-occupancy 
vehicle 3+ occupancy alternative as part of its Interstate 5 (State Route 55 to the        
Los Angeles County line) high-occupancy vehicle/express lanes environmental 
document. 
 
 
Committee Discussion 

 
This item was a Discussion Item only at the December 2, 2019 Regional Planning 
and Highways Committee meeting. A request was made by Director Muller              
that the California Department of Transportation include an analysis of                
3+ high-occupancy vehicle lanes as part of its Interstate 5 high-occupancy vehicle/ 
express lane alternatives analysis.  

 
 


